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31 January 2019 

Re: Choir in 2019 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Year 1 – 6 Students 

Welcome back to 2019! St Paul’s Lutheran Primary School is hoping to provide a variety of exciting 

experiences for children who participate in Choir this year. Some of the occasions the choir may perform 

include the Anzac Day Service at school, Showcase evenings and the Community Carol’s night.  

To enable the choir to run successfully and be able to participate in all of these activities we are seeking 

keen and dedicated singers. The choir is open to students from Year 1 to 6 and practices only 1 morning 

per week. The Choir practice will be held on Tuesday mornings from 7:30am – 8:15am in the Music 

Room.  

PLEASE NOTE: There will be NO supervision for siblings of choir members.  Supervision of non-choir 

members commences at 8am in the Undercover Area, as per normal.  

The St Paul’s choir will be asked to wear the Performance Uniform at all performances (unless otherwise 

directed). The performance shirt is available to buy or borrow from the uniform shop. Children will be 

required to wear long black pants, black shoes and black socks along with the performance shirt.  

Children are asked to also please bring along an A4 display folder (preferably black) to store music.  

It is important that the children understand that if they wish to participate in choral performances, they 

must commit themselves to attend all of the necessary practices. Behaviour and co-operation also need 

to be of a high standard during these rehearsal times.  It should be noted that children who fail to 

endeavor to meet these standards may be excluded from the choir.  The choir may help your child 

develop self-discipline, concentration, team work, a sense of achievement and self-confidence.  

If you would like your child/ren to participate in choir this year, please return the below form to Miss 

Herbert before Thursday 7 February. Rehearsals will commence in Week 3 (Tuesday 12 February).  I look 

forward to working with your child this year.  

Yours sincerely 

Miss Brooke Herbert 

Music Teacher 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Please complete and return to Miss Herbert before Thursday 7 February 2019. 

Choir Permission Form  

 

My child/ren________________________________________________________wish to join the Choir in 2019.  

They agree to attend practices each week and performances when required. 

Signed: ___________________________________________________________________  (Child/ren) 

Class: _________________________________________________________ 

Signed: ___________________________________________________________________  (Parent/Caregiver) 

Date: ______ / ______ / ______ 


